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Parish of Tickhill St. Mary with Stainton St. Winifrid 

MINUTES of an Additional PCC Meeting on 29.06.2024  

An Additional Parochial Church Meeting at Stainton Village Hall 
Integral to the Annual PCC ‘Away Day’ – 2.30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Canon P Richardson, Chair √ Mrs M Culloden √ Mr P Beavers √ 

Ms C Simpson √ Mr E Towner √ Mr M Dent √ 

Mr J Hoare A Mrs S McCarthy A Mrs J Nathan A 

Mrs L Johnson √ Mr P Chappell √   

Mr D Morley √ Mrs N Sweed √   
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Opening the PCC Meeting at 2.30 p.m. 
The Chair opened the meeting.  
 
Apologies for Absence   
As above. 
 
Payment to the Parish Clerks Fund 
Following an explanation of the purpose of a proposed fund transfer in 
helping get registration of the Parish Clerk’s Fund with the Charity 
Commission, it was unanimously agreed to transfer £1,500.00 from the 
general fund into the Parish Clerk’s Trust 
 
Appointment of Inspecting Architect for St. Winifrid’s Chapel of Ease 
The Quinquennial Inspection for St. Winifrid’s falls due on 19.07.2024. 
Following a brief discussion regarding the detail, it was agreed that the PCC 
make the appointment to Andrew Wiles subject to: 

• The DAC confirms support of the appointment. 

• Notice being served on the existing QI Architect (Frith Moxon, 
Worksop) 

• Any outstanding indebtedness to Frith Moxon be fully discharged. 
 
Chancellor’s site visit to St Mary’s on 05.07.2024 
The PCC was updated on the detail of the visit. The group consisting of  

• The Chancellor 

• Andrew Wiles QI Architect 

• David Castle DAC representative 

• Phil Beavers Petitioner 
Canon Paul to welcome committee members on their arrival. 
There will be no lobbying at the meeting. 
All members of the site visiting group to be advised of the Silver Eco Award 
 
Estimate for additional electrical sockets in St. Luke’s & St. Helen’s 
Chapels 
The estimated cost from Dearne Electrical at £380.00 was agreed. The 
Electrical Advisor to the diocese has confirmed this is List B work.  
 
Closing the meeting 
The meeting was closed at 2.45 p.m. 
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